
The highly anticipated annual fundraising event again needs sponsors to provide hot air balloons on the night of June 
5th, 2024, and for on-going maintenance of the Richmond Rose Garden. Your donation of  $300, $500, $1,000 or more 
is greatly appreciated.  

 All sponsors will have a sign with their name displayed in front of the Rose Garden along U.S. 40 before and after 
the event. Plus, you will be listed on our website and the information board outside the garden. Our $500 and $1,000 
sponsors receive a more prominent listing on our website and social media, along with event tickets.

The Richmond Rose Garden Board feels hot air balloons enhance the event by bringing more people to the garden. 
Sponsorships also offset costs to buy rose bushes and for the maintenance of the garden. Thank you for your support.
  
Your sponsorship or donation will help the Rose Garden be beautiful.

What: 

Where: Richmond Rose Garden, 2500 block of East Main Street, Richmond

When: June 5th - 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. – Balloon glow at around 9:00 p.m.

Why: Raising money for the Rose Garden and celebrating the 1st blooms in the garden 

Who: Open to the public 
		  Tickets ($40) for the catered gourmet food stations can be purchased, but people 	
		  can gather on the golf course without purchasing food.  Food is served 
		  from 6:30-8:30 p.m. An estimated 2,000 come just to see the balloons.

How: To sponsor or donate, make check payable to:
		  Wayne County Foundation, 33 South 7th St., Richmond, IN 47374
		  Make sure to indicate the gift is for the
			   Rose Garden Fund / 1stBLOOM&GLOW
		  This is 100% tax deductible. 

								         			 
Thank you for your support of			     	 richmondrosegarden.com

Ann Herrman  – chairman	 765-914-0304		  aeherrman@gmail.com
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Roses & glowing balloons need your support


